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Our Vision is to Enable Young Minds With

Profound Knowledge and Technology To

Be Globally Responsible By Creating

Skilled and Blissful Community

Our Vision

• To Impart knowledge and 

technological skills in young 

minds with global standards

• To Ignite environmental sensitivity

• To Indoctrinate right values and 

universal brotherhood

• To Incorporate student-centric and 

joyful learning

Our Mission



 

On October 9, our campus celebrated Ayudha Pooja with a 

vibrant blessing ceremony for all school buses and vehicles. This 

traditional event honors tools and vehicles, symbolizing safety 

and prosperity for our journeys. The atmosphere was filled with 

joy as prayers and rituals reflected our cultural heritage. We 

thank everyone who participated, and may the blessings of 

Ayudha Pooja guide us throughout the year!

Ayudha Pooja Blessing Ceremony



 

Term I Examination

The Term I Examinations have been a significant milestone for 

our students. We commend everyone for their hard work and 

resilience during this period. Let’s continue to strive for 

excellence as we embark on the next phase of our academic year!



On October 10, our school community gathered for a 

heartfelt Thanksgiving Mass to express gratitude for 

the successful completion of Term I. This special 

celebration allowed us to reflect on our achievements 

and the support we’ve received throughout the term. 

Following the Mass, a delightful lunch was served for 

all teachers, fostering camaraderie and appreciation 

among staff members. We are grateful for everyone’s 

dedication and hard work, which contribute to our 

students' success. 

Thanksgiving Mass Celebration



Community Gathering



 

Inauguration of 
Robotic Lab & Montessori Lab 

On October 18, 2024, we have proudly inaugurated a Robotics 

Lab and Montessori Lab, marking a significant milestone in 

enhancing educational facilities. The event was honored by the 

presence of Dr. A. Albert Raj, the founder Principal of the DMI 

Engineering College, Aralvaimozhi who Graced as the Chief 

Guest.



On October 19, 2024, a special meeting was held for the 

parents of students in X and XII Classes. The meeting was 

conducted by the Principal and Fr. Rector, focusing on key 

academic updates and student progress.

Parent-Teacher  Meeting



ESI Benefits
On October 22, we held an informative meeting for both teaching 

and non-teaching staff focused on the Employee State Insurance 

(ESI) benefits. The session aimed to enhance understanding of 

the various advantages that ESI offers, including healthcare 

coverage, maternity benefits, and financial support during periods 

of disability.



Food & Safety
An awareness programme was conducted for students by the 

Food Safety Department on 29.10.2024 highlighting the critical 

importance of food safety and hygiene. The event aimed to 

educate students on various aspects of food safety, including the 

detection of food adulteration and the significance of safe food 

practices in everyday life.
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